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Office of the Superintendent

Chebeague Island School Department
Mr. Alton L. Hadley, III

Chebeague Island School Department

14 School House Road

Chebeague Island, ME  04017

June 9, 2008
Dear Parent:
Last Saturday, June 7, 2008, the Chebeague Island School Budget was validated at a well-attended Town Meeting.  That was the first step in a two-step process for adopting the 2008/2009-school budget.  This is a new process and is required by law.
The second step in this adoption process will be a school budget referendum vote to ratify the action taken at the June 7th Town Meeting.  The referendum vote will take place on June 10, 2008 at the Chebeague Island Hall and Community Center.  The doors are open for voting from 8:00 AM until 8:00 PM.
The Chebeague Island School Committee urges and encourages all residents to cast their ballot on this funding for education question that is of great importance to the students of Chebeague Island.  
Thank you for your continued support of our children and our schools.

Sincerely,

Alton L. Hadley, III

Superintendent of Schools

Tel. (207) 846-4162
Fax  (207) 846-5465


